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November 28, 1967

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This will serve as verification of
your reception report dated November 20, 1967.

Thanks for tuning us in.

May I also congratulate you on the
neatest and most detailed report we have ever

received. We appreciate the time and effort
you invested in it.

Sincerely yours,

WJRZ. INC.

Harry W. Reith
Station Manager
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